
“This was a great opportunity 

to relook at how my entire 

landholding was serviced. 

I worked with Murray Irrigation to 

achieve an updated irrigation 

supply that I had been considering 

for a while. Thanks to the PIIOP 

project I can now gravity water 

the eastern part of my property 

which previously required 

pumping. I have gone from three 

outlets to one, have greater 

command and due to higher 

flows, a lot more options as to 

how I can irrigate. As a bonus, I 

have more than halved my annual 

outlet fees.”

Daryl Frost, Finley

56%
reduction in outlet fees*

50%
reduction in irrigation labour*

*These are outcomes that were achieved on Daryl Frost’s 

landholding. Results will vary for each landholder.

Murray Irrigation’s PIIOP project has received funding of almost 
$170 million from the Australian Government’s Private Irrigation 
Infrastructure Operators Program (PIIOP) in NSW.


